MINUTES
ROSE HILL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
12:00 pm, Thursday, February 20, 2020
CALL TO ORDER:
The Executive Board meeting was called to order by President Gerald Amato and held at The Community Room on Thursday, Feb 20, 2020 at 12:03 pm.  Other members present were:  Mia Lee, Natalie Greenlee, Jasmine Nguyen, Sharynne Mattingly, Aubry Dreter, Teresa Hammond, Lavina Finders, and Christine Wendt

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Minutes from the Dec. 19, 2019 Executive Board meeting were presented. Natalie moved to approve, Aubry seconded, passed unanimously. 
TREASURER’S REPORT:
General fund-$7059.46, Website-$600, Car show-$3275.00, CD -8537.37, illuminate-615.32.
Lavina moved and Natalie seconded, passed unanimously. We approved to give the check for $100 to Coffee with Friends.
MARKETING REPORT:
              Business of the month will be The Rose Hill Pharmacy. Facebook likes-620(+5) Twitter-67 (-2)    
	We agreed to do 2 packages to get sponsors-6 months and get 1 month free or 12 months at cost for 10 $500.
RECRUITMENT REPORT:
We have 49 paid members, American Senior Benefits is a new member. 
NEW BUSINESS:
	We tabled our conversation about continuing the BarBQ contest for fall fest. Ben Jeffries from American Senior Benefits will be taking over the car show.
	Annual Chamber Dinner- June Ask Truly Amazing to cater. Kat Taylor, Jim Stovel, or Nate Reigier are possible speakers. Sharynne will talk to talent.
	Chamber Goals for 2020- we were asked to think of how the increase membership. Doing a survey of members was discussed as well as doing training classes for members.
	Next board meeting is March 19th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Andrea asked as per email if the Chamber would donate 4, $25. Chamber bucks for the “Run for Ren” fundraiser. I moved and Chris Seconded, it passed unanimously. 
ADJOURNMENT:
Aubry made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Chris seconded, approved unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 1:20 pm.
Respectfully Submitted: Teressa Hammond, Secretary 03/19/20
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